
Notice of Public Hearing CANCELLATION 

Town of Rice Lake Comprehensive Plan Update 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Rice Lake Board of Supervisors, along with the 

Town of Rice Lake Plan Commission, have cancelled the Public Hearing scheduled for Monday, 

December 14, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. due to COVID -19 health concerns. Said hearing was to be held to 

gather public input regarding the proposed amendment to the Town of Rice Lake Comprehensive 

Plan. A new public hearing date for this matter will be rescheduled in the future with notice 

published per WI Stat. 66.1001(4)(d) .  

Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 

Posted: November 23, 2020 

Published: December 2, 2020 


